
 
 
June 24, 2008 
 
Mr. James Eagan 
N 8631 CTH G 
Willard, Wisconsin 54493 
 
SUBJECT: Conditions for closure of Arlene’s Inn, N 8631 CTH G, Willard, Wisconsin.  BRRTS#03-10-

196577. 
 
Dear Mr. Eagan: 
 
I presented the Arlene’s Inn case file, referenced above, to the West-Central Region Closure Committee on June 
12, 2008.  Based on the information provided, they concurred with my recommendation that no further action 
with regards to petroleum release is necessary.   However, they felt that before case closure can be completely 
obtained, a replacement well needs to be provided for the Tieman’s residence, which neighbor’s your property.  
This well has benzene concentrations greater than the NR 140 enforcement standard.     
 
I have been in contact with your environmental consultant, Ken Shimko of Meridian Environmental Consulting, 
LLC, to gather more information out about the status of the Tieman potable well.  Once we get more information 
on this well, we can decide how best to proceed with the replacement of this well.     
 
As we are not requiring any further groundwater monitoring at this site, you may authorized your environmental 
consultant to start abandonment of the monitoring wells and piezometers installed during this environmental 
investigation in compliance with NR 141.  Then once the Tieman’s potable well is replaced, this site will be 
eligible for closure.   
 
The department thanks you for the actions you have taken to restore the environment at this site.  If you have any 
questions regarding this letter, you can contact me at the above address or at (715)839-3765.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Gina Keenan 
Hydrogeologist 
 
cc: Ken Shimko-Meridian Environmental Consulting, LLC, 2711 N. Elco Road, Fall Creek, WI 54742 
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